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Comments I object to the planning application based on the following observations. 
1. The application is extremely vague as to the placement of the moveable display boards. 
Therefore if the application was approved this would give carte blanche to putting the boards 
anywhere on the site without further considerations to their impact. 
2. This site is currently agricultural land enjoyed by many walkers on the public right of way. 
There is nothing more tranquil and beautiful to walk through than open countryside and has 
been proven to be beneficial for mental health. Any such boards would not be in keeping 
with the natural landscape, nor would productions of any kind. If the boards and events 
were held in close proximity to the footpaths this would spoil the current enjoyment of the 
site and not enhance it as suggested. We do not want to have our view of the countryside 
blocked. 
3. Siting any of the boards near to a highway would impact safety. It is human nature to 
look at things that are different or new and this could become a safety hazard (increase risk) 
especially in Sandy Lane, where the lane is narrow and used by a range of traffic, but also 
along the A44 which is exceptionally busy at times. 
4. The movable boards with straw would be open to vandalism. They would be an attraction 
to bored youths (though not necessarily just youths) and could become a fire risk. 
5. The boards and mounts could become a health hazard as I am sure many of the dogs that 
are walked along the pathways would enjoy using them as toilets. 
6. There is the potential noise pollution from any performances especially if it incorporates 
music and or loud speakers. This would be disruptive to neighbouring properties. 
7. There is potential light pollution should any of the boardings be lit at ant time. 
 
I know that the site has a planning application for housing, research and commercial use 
and that things will change in the future, but while it is possible we would like to keep it as it 
is and enjoy the peace and quiet for as long as we can.
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